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15th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 
As the end of term drawers near, the shops are starting to fill with end of term 
‘teacher’ gifts and cards. Whilst we know that some families like to show their 
appreciation to school staff for the year that has passed, we do not want any to feel 
under pressure to spend money, especially during the difficult financial times we 
are facing.  
 
Cards, gifts and best wishes are always gratefully received and much appreciated 
but please be reassured that they are not expected. If you do wish to do or give 
something, very often, homemade cards and the spoken words are the most 
treasured!      
 
Best wishes and thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti  
(Headteacher)   
 
  

mailto:stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

